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Masks required in Holt County courthouse

(KLZA)-- During their August 17 meeting, Holt County, Misosuri
Commissioners voted to require visitors to the Holt County, Courthouse wear
masks inside the building.

Several county officials attended the meeting voicing concerns about the
COVID-19 situation accoring to the Mound City News.

The Missouri Supreme Court had ordered no one be allowed to enter courtrooms
in the state without a mask.

Monday, the Holt County Health Department confirmed five additional cases of
COVID-19 in Holt County, bringing the total to 71 positive cases.

Many Signals Communications



